
 
 
 
 

 

21 May 2024 

 

Dear families, 

Year 6 Fundraising Day Friday 24th May 

 

We are excited to announce a special fundraising day on Friday 24 May which will be dedicated to raising 

money for our Year 6 leavers’ hoodies - a memorable keepsake from their final year at our school. 

 

This Friday will be a non-uniform day and each year group will be invited to take part in a range of fun 

activities on the school field led by Year 6 pupils (fingers crossed for good weather). Everyone will have a 

chance to take part in games, win prizes and enjoy an ice pop during the school day. 

 

We kindly ask that each child brings £2.00 on Friday to participate in the fundraising activities.  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to support our Year 6 students while fostering a sense of community and 

school spirit. If you are able, any extra donations to support the fundraiser would be greatly appreciated, 

such as sweets and raffle prizes suitable for children (pencils, puzzles, small toys etc). 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and enthusiasm in making this event a success. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 6 Team and pupils 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


